
 
 

Additional early information for CME delegates Cambridge, 2021 
 
Venues 
We are so excited to be in the beautiful setting of the University of Cambridge Primary School (UCPS) 
https://universityprimaryschool.org.uk  
(Artist Teachers – Thurs-Friday) 
 
The Storey’s Field Centre next door. https://www.storeysfieldcentre.org.uk/about/overview/ 
(Full course Friday – Sunday) 
 
Both venues are fully equipped with hi-tech International ‘live’ stream facilities and air quality control. We will 
be following strict COVID guidelines, though we are very hopeful now that these will be minimal, or non-
existent by then! We encourage you to get your vaccine as soon as you are invited! 
 
Premier Inn (North) Girton 
The nearest Hotel to the venue is the Premier Inn (North) Girton. It’s .5 miles / .8km away, so a lovely, 
manageable walk at the beginning and end of the day to and from the venue! 
Cost for 3 nights for 22nd – 25th July is currently £189.50, non-refundable, or £223.00 refundable.  
 
Residence 
There may well be Cambridge based members of the CME community who will be attending our 10th 
Anniversary this year. If so and you’d enjoy offering a spare-bed to a delegate travelling in, please let us know.  
 
Driving 
If you are driving, you may well find a Air B’n’B in or around Cambridge more to your liking. The venue is 
approx. 10-15mins off the M11 motorway. From Stratford, East London it’s approx. 1 hour’s drive to the 
venue.  
 
Train 
Direct trains to Cambridge North station run regularly from Kings Cross and Liverpool Street stations, London. 
The cost is approx. £26.50 return. You would need a minicab from the station to the venue, though we can 
most likely arrange pick up nearer the time. It’s a 14 mins drive from Cambridge North railway station to the 
venue (5 miles / 8 Km). 
 
Flights 
The nearest airport to our venue is London, Stansted (half an hour’s drive). From Heathrow you could shuttle 
to Liverpool Street Station. From London City Airport, you could take the train via Stratford to Cambridge 
North.  
 
It is going to be awesome to SING with you, LEARN with you, GROW with you. We invite you to let us know as 
soon as possible if you plan to attend or would value any further information.  Email 
Jane.wheeler@livingsong.org  
 
 
 
Covid19 and Travel 
We are aware that at present, participants travelling in from Europe and beyond are required to self-isolate for 
10 days on arrival. We are counting on a change of rules by the end of July. Watch this space and please let us 
know your intentions, irrespective of this current rule.  
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors 


